From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2023 2:28 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -—

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2023-07-26

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0111

-- Name --
Jeff Bradley

-- Phone --

-- Company --
private home owner

-- Address --

-- Comments --

| will gladly hook up to Natural gas. In recent year my residence has changed from Electric heat and
hot water to Propane; which is more expensive than Natural gas.

The pressure on the Electrical grid is constantly increasing and will soon be unsustainable.

Currently the province has approved Nuclear power new construction for this reason.

Reliability of the Gas pipelines is also a good reason to switch to Natural Gas.

| am totally in favour of Natural Gas coming to Bobcaygeon ;provided the Ontario Energy Board has a
hand in regulating price.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





